
From:  Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/31/2020 11:20:02 AM

To:  Luciralia Ibarra <Luciralia.Ibarra@lacity.org>

Cc:  Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project, Millennium Partners
 

Yes, thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 31, 2020, at 11:18 AM, Luciralia Ibarra <Luciralia.Ibarra@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Vince,
Just confirming this is the message you referred to that you weren't sure you had previously shared with us.
Thank you,
Luci

On Mon, Aug 31, 2020 at 11:16 AM Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org> wrote:

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Date: August 31, 2020 at 8:30:49 AM PDT
To: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project, Millennium Partners

<Screenshot 2020-08-31 at 8.28.46 AM.png>

Sent from my iPhone

-- 
* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org

Luciralia Ibarra
Preferred Pronouns: She/Hers/Her
Principal City Planner
Citywide - Major Projects/CEQA Policy
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221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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T: (213) 847-3634
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